
 

 
 

Our Lady Of Victories -Annual Parish Christmas Bazaar 

Saturday, November 11th   10 AM – 4 PM  

 
It’s that time of year again.  Plans for the annual Parish Christmas Bazaar are moving 

forward.  There will be games, stage prizes, vendors, and the popular Cake Wheel.  We’ll 

also have our Mystery Gift Card Wheel, and the Toy Wheel.  Please consider helping 

support our Parish with your generous participation! 
 

How can you participate? 

 

DONATIONS 

 

Stage Prize Raffle:  Stage prizes include items valued from $50 and up.  In the past, 

we’ve included items such as gift cards, small household appliances, event tickets, tools, 

themed baskets, bicycles, electronics and so on.  While we are fortunate to have some of 

the prizes donated, we do have to supplement this raffle with purchased items.  We ask 

that you support this important fundraiser by contributing either a prize, or a small $3 

donation for prize purchases. You can place your monetary donation in the collection basket 

at church in an envelope marked “Christmas Bazaar, Attn:  Vanessa Hogan C/O Keira -  

grade K– OLV School.”   Prizes can be dropped off at the Parish office, or call the Parish 

office to make arrangements for pick up.   Please make checks payable to OLV HSA.    

 

Mystery Gift Card Wheel:  The Mystery Gift Card Wheel will include fun and valuable 

wrapped mystery gift cards.  Donations can include $5 - $10 gift cards, including but not 

limited to Dunkin Donuts, Barnes and Noble, Panera Bread, Dollar Tree, McDonalds, 

Justice, Target, Kohls, etc.  Be creative!  You can place your donation in the collection 

basket at church in an envelope marked “Christmas Bazaar, Attn:  Vanessa Hogan C/O Keira 

Gr K – OLV School.”   Cards can also be dropped off at the Parish office, or call the Parish 

office to make arrangements for pick up.  

 

Toy Wheel:  A fun and exciting wheel specifically geared toward the youth of our parish.  

Please donate toys, puzzles, games, books, silly bands and dolls; sky’s the limit!  New items 

only please!  Please send donations to the parish office to the attention of OLV HSA. 

 

Cake Wheel:  A parish favorite!  Please bring your delicious, home-made treats to 

Monsignor Dalton Hall, Friday, November 10th from 9:00 AM – 6:00 PM. 

 

We would appreciate your donations (other than baked goods) by Sunday, November 4th.   

 

Thank you for your continued generosity and support! 

OLV Christmas Bazaar Committee 


